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Please join us at one or more of the upcoming PTO meetings.  Your input and ideas are important to us.  If you cannot make the meeting, please feel free to email us with any thoughts, ideas, or questions!  Contact info is on the reverse side. 


September 11 – 3:45pm


October 18 – 3:45pm


November 15 – 3:45pm


December 15 – 7:45am (morning meeting)


January 17 – 3:45pm


February 16 – 7:45am (morning meeting)


March 21 – 3:45pm


April 25 – 3:45pm


May 23 – 3:45pm





* Dates and times are subject to change.





  





Fun Fridays





Don’t forget to bring in your BoxTops to help the school earn more.  If you have filled the collection sheet with BoxTops already, you can send them to school in a snack/sandwich bag or envelope.  Please include your child’s name and homeroom.


The class in each grade that has collected the most BoxTops will win a pizza party for their class, so keep those BoxTops coming in!


 


Can’t remember to cut them out? You can earn BoxTops online as well. Go to � HYPERLINK "http://www.boxtops4education.com" �www.boxtops4education.com� for more information.








BoxTops





Welcome back to Golden Hill!!  For new families joining us this year….Welcome!


This year proves to be another exciting and challenging year for the PTO.


Over the summer, we have been planning fundraisers, budgeting expenses, and determining family events for the upcoming year.  We hope that you will find time to join us at some of these events or perhaps take part in our fundraising efforts.


We’d love to see you at the PTO meetings!!
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Fun Fridays give the students an opportunity to have fun and raise money for new technology in their classrooms.  Students participate by bringing in a suggested $1.00 for each event.  Last year we raised over $2,000 dollars on Fun Fridays, allowing us to purchase new iPads for the classrooms and a new laminator!  And remember, the class that raises the highest percentage of money wins an ice cream party!!!! 


September 22 – pajama day


October 20 – crazy hair day


November 17 – sports day


December 15 – crazy hat day


January 19 – pajama day


February 16 – crazy hair day


March 23 – superhero day (no masks or helmets)


April 27 – crazy hat day


May 18 – pajama day








Like us on Facebook!         � HYPERLINK "http://www.facebook.com/goldenhillpto" �www.facebook.com/goldenhillpto� or Golden Hill PTO


� HYPERLINK "http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=Wza3dzf5KW3z1M&tbnid=pm3fWAhRR843qM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.govloop.com/profiles/blogs/facebook-free-speech-govies-fired-for-like&ei=rKJSUsY9hMDgA7OWgcAG&bvm=bv.53537100,d.dmg&psig=AFQjCNHWchdtOkQ2Sw1jWsNLRzyhBXZReg&ust=1381233572593176" ���





The PTO helps to support the students of Golden Hill by purchasing educational subscriptions, supplying materials and items for their classrooms, assisting to lower the cost of field trips, and paying for in-house events, such as animal and science shows.  Last year, we also paid for Kona Ice during field day and hosted a 4th grade luncheon following graduation.  In order to provide these tools to our students, we need to raise money in a number of ways, such as fundraisers and donations.


If you do not want to participate in the fundraisers, please know that your donation is always welcomed and appreciated.  


It costs the PTO an average of $40 to $50 to support each student at Golden Hill.  Please consider donating today!








I am very excited to be your new PTO president this year!  I worked with Heather over the last several years and I can say we have been very successful in our endeavors thanks to all of you.  Our goal is to work hard to build our school community through fun events, such as the school store and our annual gingerbread night, as well as many other fun events.  We also plan many different fundraisers to raise money to give back to our school.  Last year, we gave more than $7500.00 back to Golden Hill. These funds have been used to buy Ipads, reduce the cost of field trips, renew subscriptions for online teaching tools, such as Brainpop, Tumblebooks, and A to Z Learning, which are used by all Golden Hill teachers with all students.  Recently, we surprised the students with specialties, such as Kona-Ice during field day.  We also brought in Mad Science, which our students seemed to enjoy, and hosted a 4th grade graduation luncheon. We also bought our track team new uniforms.  This will be my last year at Golden Hill, and I am excited and thankful to say we have a new PTO team.  Shana Bonfiglio will be our Vice President, Lindsay Bradley will be our treasurer, and Michelle Snow will be our Box Top Coordinator.  I invite all of you to become involved; we welcome new thoughts and ideas. My hope is to leave Golden Hill with a strong PTO. Any amount of time you can give is appreciated.  I know life can be crazy busy for all of us. I have three children myself and work outside the home.  Seeing our children’s happy faces during our fun events makes it all worthwhile for me.  I also run Ski Club and will be looking for a new parent volunteer to run this program.  It is a six Friday commitment; Golden Hill and Nettle participate in the program together.  We are fortunate enough to have a Friday night spot, so I would hate for Golden Hill to lose this opportunity. Please consider joining me to keep this program going at Golden Hill.  Sincerely, Doreen





Doreen Bates - President 


� HYPERLINK "mailto:rickielbates@msn.com" �rickielbates@msn.com�


Shana Bonfiglio – Vice President


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Grd1teacher@comcast.net" �Grd1teacher@comcast.net�


Lindsay Bradley – Treasurer 


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Lindsay.bradley07@gmail.com" �Lindsay.bradley07@gmail.com�


Michelle Snow – Box Top Coordinator


� HYPERLINK "mailto:Shellysnowflake32@gmail.com" �Shellysnowflake32@gmail.com�





All contacts can be reached at 978-374-5794








A Letter from the PTO President























Donations





Contact Information








After careful consideration, the following fundraisers have been chosen for this coming school year.  Changes will be made, if and when necessary.





September – Genevieves – Due 9/22


November/December – Chunky’s movie tickets


January – Chocolate Roses, $1 each


Spring – New ideas welcome


April/May - Art Fundraiser 


	Your child’s artwork will be put on 	various items for purchase


Ongoing – Fun Fridays, BoxTops, and


Family Nights.








Fundraisers











PTO September Newsletter   Page 2






















































































